
 

  

 

 

 

End of Production Announcement 

 

 

July 27, 2018 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Thank you for your continued business with our AOI.   

We would like to announce the end of production of following machines.  

 

 M22XHDL-350 / M22XHDL-460 / M22XHDL-650 

 U22XHDL-350 / U22XHDL-650 / U22XHDL-350L / U22XHDL-650L 

 U22XHDA-350 / U22XHDA-650 / U22XHDA-350L / U22XHDA-650L 

 U22XHML-350 / U22XHML-650 / U22XHML-350L / U22XHML-650L 

 U22XHMA-350 / U22XHMA-650 / U22XHMA-350L / U22XHMA-650L 

 

These machines use Apple PC as its controller, and major OS update is planned on September. 

Unfortunately, we are in the situation that we cannot guarantee the operation of the function for 

above machines after this update.  H series machines are not adaptable to new OS (10.14). 

 

Under these circumstances, production of above machines (under condition of secured PC with 

OS10.13) will be closed with the order received by end of September 2018. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd. 


